[image: ]Jersey Shore Educational Foundation
175  A & P Drive
Jersey Shore, Pennsylvania 17740


June 3, 2018

Dylan Fox
XXXXXXXX
Jersey Shore PA 17740

RE: Gasperine Family STEM Scholarship

Dear Dylan: 

Congratulations!   The Jersey Shore Educational Foundation is pleased to inform you that you have been selected to receive a scholarship award of $1,000 for the 2018-2019 academic year. 

Your award is contingent upon your successful enrollment at an institution of higher education, and your award will be paid directly to the institution, made payable to your account.  In order to confirm your enrollment, please forward a copy of your tuition bill from the institution you plan to attend to the Foundation at the address above.   The Foundation will mail your award directly to the institution on or about August 1, 2018.

This award is a non-renewable scholarship.  

You should acknowledge the generosity of the members by sending a personal thank you note to the Gasperine Family STEM Scholarship c/o Jersey Shore Schools Education Foundation, 175 A & P Drive, Jersey Shore, PA 17740.  

On behalf of the Gasperine Family and the Jersey Shore Educational Foundation, congratulations again on your award!

Best regards, 



Lou Anne Gasperine
Chair, Board of Directors Jersey Shore Educational Foundation

Cc: Benjamin Enders, Treasurer

image1.png




